
 
 

 
 

The last few weeks in a recap:  

What have we been 
up to?   

We had Sports week last week and this week we’ve 
been getting our creative juices flowing making 
Rubbish Robots and other recycled crafts.  
Some activities the children have enjoyed:  

Creating their own ribbon wands 
Creating various horse themed crafts on 
Melbourne Cup Day 
Taking part in a Football Skills competition 
Taking the beep test against their friends 
Various games of tiggy 
Friendly downball competitions  
Creating a robot entirely out of recycled 
materials 
Creating robot finger puppets  
Creating a dancing robot 
Making new paper out of recycled paper 
Creating a robot out of melty beads  

 Rocketeers news!  
The time is once again here to sign 
up for the school holiday program, 

held at Ocean Grove Primary 
School.  

For more information, head to the 
Camp Australia website or speak with 

our friendly educators. 

Next week: 13th – 17th November  
 

Our theme will be: 

Book week! 
Children will get to make various Book 
and fantasy themed arts and crafts. 

Friday is a curriculum day, but  
we will still be open from  

6.45am-6pm for those needing  
to book their children in. There 
are still a couple of places left,  
we have lots of fun activities 

planned for the day!  

We are continuing to focus on your CA 
Enrolments and Medical Information forms 

this week.  
Please make sure yours are up to date by 

checking online on our CA app. 

 

Fruit smoothies/shakes! 
Last week the children enjoyed an Apple Pie 

flavoured smoothie. This week, it was kiwi mango 
and banana flavoured.  

 

The children have been getting a lot move involved in 
the menu planning, and have chosen a majority of 
their own fruits, vegetables and smoothie flavours 

this term.  



 
 

 

                   

    

What your children get up to …  



 
 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 


